
 

 

February 21, 2018 

11:00 A.M. 

 Welcome  
Wednesday News 

 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 

This photo was submitted by Kim Burnell, Finance 
Department as part of the photo contest for the cover of the 

annual Village Community Development District No. 1 Audit 
Report.  To view the entire audit report for District 1 or any of 

The Village Community Development Districts, please visit 
www.DistrictGov.org. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled 
maintenance: 

 

 La Hacienda Sports Pool 

The La Hacienda Sports Pool will be closed for the 2018 Outdoor Expo 
February 24th and 25th from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. 

 SeaBreeze Recreation Center 

The SeaBreeze Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning on 
Sunday, March 11th.  The fitness center will remain open.   

 Colony Cottage Sports Pool 

The Sports Pool at the Colony Cottage Regional Recreation Center will 
be closed for maintenance on Thursday, March 1st & Friday, March 2nd. 

 Eisenhower Regional Recreation Center 

The Eisenhower Regional Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly 
cleaning on Sunday, March 4th.  

 

Sweetgum Executive Golf Course 

To ensure the executive golf courses are kept 
in optimal condition, three of the greens on the Sweetgum Executive 
Golf Course are being aerated.  Please be aware of this scheduled 
maintenance when making your tee time selection.  We apologize for 
the inconvenience and appreciate your patience and understanding.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the safety of residents and first responders, 
yellow tape is used in various situations to keep 
members of the community from entering a specific area.  It is extremely 
important that you do NOT cross this barrier in any location, for any 
reason.  The yellow tape will be removed after it has been determined 
safe to enter the area.  We appreciate your help in ensuring the safety for 
everyone in this community.   

For Your Safety... 

Due to the depressions along McLawren Street and adjacent to two 
houses, the roadway near McLawren Street and McAlpin Street within 
the Village of Calumet Grove, and the 8th and 9th holes of the Torri Pine 
Golf Course may be closed intermittently.   Public safety professionals 
are currently evaluating and addressing the safety impacts to the general 
public.  Motorists, pedestrians, cyclists and golf cart users are asked to 
avoid this area and pay attention to all directional and informational 
signage.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did You Know?? 

The Enrichment Academy to date: 

 9,441 seats sold – 46% sold online 

 4,306 online and 5,135 by mail or recreation facilities 

 

 7,225 seats sold from 8/3/2017 – 2/2/2018 (First Semester); 2,216 seats sold 
from 2/3/18 - to date (Second Semester) 

 

 98% of registrants are residents, over half of those are registered for two or 
more courses 

 

 Over 1,200 registrants attended our 2nd annual Expo on February 3rd 

 

 Courses offered:  Over 50 different types of courses with over 400 individual 
sessions in the first semester 

 

 68 Instructors 

 

 New courses being offered in Spring/Summer (April – September) 

 -Art Appreciation 

 -Billiards 

 -Pickleball 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Tickets are no longer available for these workshops.  The 
information presented will be taped and posted on 

www.DistrictGov.org.  Stay tuned to future Welcome 
Wednesdays and www.DistrictGov.org. 



 

 

Village Community Development District No. 2 Q&A 

 

Bill Schikora, a Supervisor from Village Community Development District No. 2 is 
hosting monthly Q&A meetings designed for residents of District 2.  These 
meetings will be held on the 4th Tuesday of the month from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
at the Santiago Recreation Center on Enrique Drive.  The next meeting will be held 
on February 27, 2018.  

 

   ** Please note that the August session will be held on 8/28/2018 at Savannah 
Center and the October session will be held on 10/24/2018 at the Savannah Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by... 

 

 

Veteran Memorial Bricks 

The Customer Service Center sells bricks 
throughout the year to be placed in the Veterans Memorial Park.  The bricks are 
used to commemorate U.S. Veterans, both past and present.  Each year, there is a 
dedication Ceremony on November 11th—Veterans’ Day.  To have a brick 
included in the 2018 ceremony, the brick must be purchased by March 30, 2018.  
All bricks purchased after this date will be included in the 2019 ceremony.  The 

cost of each brick is $55.00 and they can be 
purchased at the District Customer Service 
Center located at 984 Old Mill Run in Lake 
Sumter Landing.   

For additional information, please contact us at 
(352) 753-4508. 



 

 

Information Provided by Sumter County  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by Sumter County Sheriff’s 
Office 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by the Wildwood Police 
Department  



 

 

 

 

 Information Provided by the VHA 


